
We are currently getting all of our  

Ducks in a row concerning this audition. 

 

 
Information about this audition will be posted soon. 

If you want us to notify you when information on 

this AUDITION is posted you can send us your 

email address and we will place it in our data base. 

If your TEEN has been in workshops, camps or 

shows with us - your email is probably already in 

our data base. 

 

broadwayvista@gmail.com 


